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May 2010 

Nancy Fabrizio - Best in Show - Oil 

“Morning on Mohegan Island” 

Georgia Clarke - 2nd place 

“Irises” - Watercolor  

Don Zwerling- 3rd Place 

“Venice Mask Festival” 

Watercolor 

  Our Juried Competition was held on Monday, May 3rd in 

the American Legion Hall.  The artists dropped off their 

paintings at 7 PM. All meandered around to view the 

wonderful artwork of the contestants. We were then told to 

go downstairs to the hall for a social gathering while we 

awaited the outcome of the judges’ decisions. 

  There were more than enough treats to enjoy, thanks to 

our Hostess, Pat Lee.  Conversation was lively and we 

enjoyed meeting with each other and conversing. 

  Finally, after what seemed to be a “long time” we were 

asked to come upstairs where the judges had made their 

final decisions.   

  There were two judges, both accomplished artists. They 

were Kirk Larsen and Christine (?) Sorry about that I didn’t 

get her last name. I’ll include it in the next newsletter. They 

did an excellent job of judging and we were well entertained 

by their comments and suggestions. It was a very 

informative evening and enjoyed by all. 

  The first competition was for the “Equestrian Competition”. 

There were about 18 entries, all of them very well done. 

However, there was to be one winner.  The winner was 

Nancy Fabrizio with her oil painting “Stable Chores” Nancy 

will receive recognition for this painting on Sunday, May 6th 

at 1 PM at Memorial Park. Joanne Adams, Director of 

Community Relations for the New York Racing Association 

will make the presentation to Nancy at that time. Her 

painting will hang in the Club House of the Belmont 

Racetrack for the remainder of the Summer racing schedule.  

  Kirk made each of the presentations for the Juried 

Competition, starting with 3rd place, then 2nd and then Best 

in Show. There works are displayed on this 1st page of our 

newsletter. 

The Honorable Mention winners are on the next page. 

. 
Congratulations to all who participated! Congratulations to all who participated! Congratulations to all who participated! Congratulations to all who participated!  
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FPAL Officers 

President:   Theresa Musolino     516 775-3395.                   Vice President     Robert Rouge            516-328-8160 

Treasurer:   Lillian Forziat            516 354-0179                    Asst. Treasurer:  Cliff Forziat                 516-354-0179        

Secretary    Eileen Stattel            516 352-7327                    Hostesses:          Dorothy Webster        516 239-3202             

Show Chr.   Pat DiComo              516 775-0553                                                Patricia Lee               718-847-7987       

              

Pat DiComo - Honorable Mention 

“Cat and Tulips” 

Watercolor 
George Christ - Honorable Mention 

“Alley Pond Park” 

Acrylic 

Robert Stattel - Honorable Mention 

“Porcelain Vase and Chicks” 

Oil 
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Nancy Fabrizio - Winner of “Equistrian” 

“Stable Chores” - Oil 

  The picture is a little difficult to see, however if you drop 

by Memorial Park on the 6th – to cheer Nancy on – you’ll 

get a first hand look. I hope to get a better picture of the 

artwork on the 6th. I will include it in the next newsletter. 

News of NoteNews of NoteNews of NoteNews of Note    

The Suburban Art League’s Annual Open Juried Show, Co-Sponsored by the Town of Oyster Bay will be held June 

20th through June 26th. They have invitied us to participate. If you are interested, call Tom Forster 631-789-0594. Let him 

know that Theresa Musolino, the FPAL President said you should call. 

A REMINDER - Our Spring Show and Sale will be on this weekend, June 5th & 6th. Enclosed are copies of the flier if you 

would like to contact your local stores and ask them to diplay them. See you there! 


